
 
 
 
Course Addendum: Changes to 2020/21 Teaching In Response to Covid-19 
Whilst we hope to deliver as much activity on-campus as possible, the government’s guidance and social 
distancing measures will inform how much teaching we can deliver face-to-face in the 2020/21 academic year. 
Working to government guidelines we have adapted the delivery of our courses to a model of blending learning,  
which consists of a mix of online and on-campus activities. We are equipped to move between blended learning 
to fully online, or face–to–face, as the Covid-19 situation evolves. 
 
The learning outcomes of your course remain the same but there are changes to its delivery, assessment and 
structure, as set out in the Changes section of this document. For further information about your PhD or MRes 
course, please refer to your Supervision Handbook and Code of Practice. 
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